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RE:
MPAA Support for NCWG as DNSO
Dear Mr. Roberts,

On behalf of the Motion Picture Association of America (MPAA) please convey to the Board of the Internet Corporation of Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) our support for the NSO Consensus Working Group (NCWG) application to be recognized as the Domain Name Supporting Organization (DNSO) and its continuing process of unification with other stakeholder groups.  

MPAA is a trade association representing the seven major producers and distributors of films, television programs, home videos, Internet sites and digital representations of moving sounds and images. MPAA member companies are: Buena Vista Pictures Distribution, Inc.; Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios, Inc.; Paramount Pictures Corporation; Sony Pictures Entertainment, Inc.; Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation; Universal Studios, Inc.; and Warner Bros.  All MPAA member companies own internationally famous intellectual property and rely heavily on international laws and rules for the protection of that property. MPAA member companies are among the world leaders in implementing aggressive electronic commerce activities. MPAA member companies register thousands of domain names and engage in a multitude of different Internet activities.
The application submitted to ICANN on 5 February 1999 by the International Chamber of Commerce (ICC), the American Intellectual Property Law Association (AIPLA), Electronic Commerce Europe (ECE), European ISP Association (EuroISPA), Information Technology Association of America (ITAA), International Council of Registrars (CORE), International Trademark Association (INTA), Internet Society (ISOC), Policy Oversight Committee (POC), and the World Information Technology and Services Alliance (WITSA) lays out a credible and effective organizational structure for ICANN’s Domain Name Supporting Organization, which meets the requirements of Article 1, Section 3 (b) of ICANN’s Bylaws.  
We believe that the breadth of stakeholders represented by the organizations endorsing this application and its unification process represent a broad consensus among a critical mass of Internet Stakeholders. In our opinion it should form the basis of how to create a viable, open, and transparent DNSO that will supply the ICANN Board with well-developed, timely and well-reasoned policy recommendations reflecting the consensus and interests of all of the various stakeholders from around the world. 

Please accept this letter as our expression of support for both the NCWG application and the process of further refining the application to present the ICANN board with the most inclusive and representative application possible in advance of the ICANN meeting in Singapore on 2-4 March 1999.

Finally, MPAA wishes to bring to the attention of ICANN the filing of comments by the International Intellectual Property Alliance (IIPA) regarding the Guidelines for Accreditation of Internet Domain Name Registry.  These comments fully reflect MPAA’s concerns with threats to restrict access to domain name registration information and other registration issues.

Sincerely yours,

Tod Cohen

Vice President and Counsel

New Technology

Motion Picture Association of America

